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Dear Pat C. Peek, 

I finally found a set of letters that I mentioned 

Dear Pat C. Peek, 

I finally found a set of letters that I mentioned you might like to read just for general 
information since much of the conversation deals with the lower Big Creek area. The Payette 
National Forest is going to use the set to go into their heritage program. 

Emmit was really wonderful person. He was colorful, and very interesting to be around. 
Peter Preston has a couple of hours of tape interview with Emmit. 
I am anxious to get Preston's write up of the tapes. 

I understand that Idaho is getting more than enough snow this year. We are a bit below 
normal here in Colorado. 

Both of you please keep taking care of Idaho. 

SJ?perely 0 ~ · 
/vJa-- CJ¥·v..~ 
Dan Levan 
53,36 West Diamond K 
Tucson, Arjzona 85713 

until ii>ril 
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